
September 16, 2011 
 
 
Dear Cordes Eye Society Member, 
 

You are invited to the cocktail reception for the Frederick C. Cordes Eye Society during the 2011 
American Academy of Ophthalmology Annual Meeting in Orlando. I hope you can make it! 

 

Freder ick  C.  Cordes Eye Soc ie ty   
 

University of California, San Francisco 
Ophthalmology Alumni Reception 

 

With hors d’oeuvres, cocktails, and more 
That Man May See will be generously sponsoring an open bar 

 
 

Sunday, October 23, 2011 
5:30 p.m.–7:30 p.m. 
Emeril’s Orlando 

6000 Universal Boulevard, No. 702 | Orlando, FL 32819 
 

Kindly respond with your reservation by October 14, 2011 
 
Please join us as we celebrate alumni accomplishments and reconnect in Orlando. We look forward 
to seeing you there! 
 
Sincerely, begi 
 
Sara Haug, MD, PhD 
Cordes Society, Vice President 2011–12 
 
 
  
Kindly respond by October 14 using one of the following methods: 
 
Mail this lower section to 10 Koret Way, Box 0352, San Francisco, California 94143 
Call 415.476.4016, or 
Email Ann Hertelendy at hertelendya@vision.ucsf.edu 
 

□     I plan to attend the Cocktail Reception, Sunday, October 23, 2011. 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________  
Name                                           Email address 

 
□     I plan to bring a guest. 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name of guest 

 

mailto:hertelendya@vision.ucsf.edu

